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www.hardingmemorial.org.uk

2 February 2021

Dear Parent,
I do hope you are all doing well as we continue our time away from each other. I wanted to inform you of The Film Buff Challenge as it may be something that your child /children might be interested in.

What is The Film Buff Challenge?

The Film Buff Challenge is an exciting way for all our young film lovers to engage with film like they never have before, by watching a wide range of short films that will challenge and open up viewing choices.

As well as being fun, Film Buff Challenge is also a powerful educational tool with a range of supporting activities and resources to explore key themes and topics.

Please click on the link for more information.
https://www.intofilm.org/resources/1693
Take care

Mrs Baird
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